City of Kelowna



Office of the Mayor

July 11, 2017 File: 0130-01

Dear Mr. Roberts,

I am happy to write this letter in support of your trek across Canada to raise awareness and dollars for the prevention of youth homelessness.

Your efforts to end youth homelessness are encouraging and inspiring to us all. I am happy to know that you will soon reach your destination in Vancouver in late September. Your commitment over this past year is very impressive and I am sure your efforts will make a big difference for many Canadian youth.

Thank you for your courage and perseverance. I wish you the best of luck and success with this campaign and look forward to learning about your final results.

Yours very truly,

Colin Basran MAYOR